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DEPARTMENT OF THE PREMIER AND CABINET — MINISTERIAL AIRCRAFT 
1117. Hon Martin Aldridge to the Leader of the House representing the Premier: 
I refer to question on notice No. 653, answered on 10 April 2018, and I ask, with reference to the Minister’s answer 
to part (c) that ‘On both occasions the aircraft was required to return to its Perth Airport base.’ and that the first 
identified flight was from Perth to Busselton with a Senior Policy Adviser aboard without a Minister present, is 
the answer correct? 
Hon Sue Ellery replied: 
The aircraft was required to collect the Minister in Busselton and then travel to Kellerberrin then return to Perth, 
full flight detail below: 
24 August 2017 Perth to Busselton 
Passenger: Ms T Widdicombe, Senior Policy Adviser, office of Hon D Templeman MLA 
24 August 2017 Busselton to Kellerberrin 
Passengers: Hon D Templeman MLA and Ms T Widdicombe 
24 August 2017 aircraft flew empty Kellerberrin to Perth 
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